
Dear Student, 
 
Please be notified that regarding official statement of Polish government, this weekend (from 
midnight on Friday / Saturday) all Polish regions previously defined as low risk zones will be marked 
as YELLOW zones until further notice. 
Since then Poland will have the zones with YELLOW and RED regulations, only. 

In whole Poland, masks (covering the face and nose) will be obligatory everywhere (even outside the 
buildings at the open public spaces). You could be released from this restriction, only if you have 
medical reason to do not follow it,  but in such case you are also obligated to carry with you an  
officially certified document i.e. doctor’s statement (medical recommendation) issued on paper.  

IMPORTANT! The list of districts covered by the additional restrictions as well as the regulations of 
individual colour zones are subject to ongoing monitoring and updates. 
Therefore, please be advised to check website of the Government of the Republic of Poland, 
regularly: 

https://www.gov.pl/web/coronavirus/temporary-limitations 

We would also like to remind you that at the same time there will be zero tolerance policy for 
breaking anti-Covid-19 rules implemented in Poland.  
This means that the penalties imposed for non-compliance will be severe and irrevocable. 
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